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We Work, We Play,

“Love God, Love Yourself, Love Your Neighbour” Luke 10:27

WHOLE SCHOOL TRANSITION DAY

We hope you have all now seen the slip that went home with your child this week, which informs you
of their class teacher for the next academic year. On Wednesday morning, during our whole school
transition day, the children had the opportunity to meet their new teachers and the supportive adults
they will be with next year. They engaged in a range of exciting activities, allowing them to share
information about themselves and have fun while getting to know their new classroom environment and
teachers better. We hope the children are just as delighted as our adults in school about the wonderful

year ahead!

SUMMER FAYRE

As you are already aware from our previous weekly newsletter, Bishop Bridgeman's Summer Fayre
will be held on Friday 12th July! A lot of time and effort has gone into preparing for this exciting
event, and we hope you all thoroughly enjoy it. There will be a variety of stalls featuring games, food,
clothing, penalty shootout, buy a balloon and even opportunities to win prizes. Please remember that
all children need to be collected at 1:15pm, so both parents and children can make the most of the
festivities. We look forward to seeing you there!
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STARS OF THE WEEK

R1 - Hoorain G

R2 - Bawan B M2 - Sahil A
L1 - EvaJ M3 - Rayaan M
L2 - Freya G M4 - Colby B
L3 - Saliha W Ul - Yasmin H
L4 - Adeera H U2 - Aisha K
2/3 - Rimsha R U3 - Nada A
M1 - Sehr M U4 - Waheed N
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THE GOOD SAMARITAN AWARD

This weeks Good Samaritan award goes to...
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ATTENDANCE

We would like to remind you of the importance of regular school attendance. Consistent attendance is
crucial not only for your child's academic achievements but also for their social development and
well-being. Being in school helps children form and maintain friendship groups, which are vital for
their personal growth. Additionally, regular attendance ensures that your child consistently engages
with the curriculum, allowing them to embed key knowledge and skills into their long-term memory,
which is essential for their academic success. Thank you for supporting your child’s education through
regular school attendance.

R1-92% L2 -95%
L3 -95%
L4 -93%
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Y6 BLACKPOOL TRIP 71

This week, our Year 6 cohort enjoyed their end of year trip to Blackpool Pleasure Beach. All of the
children and staff had an amazing day full of thrills, excitement and plenty of sweets! The children
took brave risks by going on big rides with lots of loops—even some of our staff were reluctant to try
them. We are so happy that all of our year 6's got the opportunity to create another fantastic memory
of their time at Bishop Bridgeman as they come towards the end of their school career here.

SPORTS DAY

We wanted to update you on some changes to our planned Sports Day events. Due to wet
grounds yesterday and today, we unfortunately had to cancel the EYFS Sports Day as it was
unsafe for the children to participate in outdoor activities. We understand that this may be
disappointing, and we appreciate your understanding. We will look at an alternative date to
reschedule this.

Looking ahead to Monday, we have scheduled the Sports Day for KS1 and KS2. However, we
are keeping a close eye on the weather forecast, which currently shows a chance of rain. Given
the uncertainty, we will need to wait until Monday morning to make a final decision about
whether the event can proceed as planned.

Our goal is to ensure the safety and enjoyment of all the children, and we will aim to notify
you of our decision before 8:00 AM on Monday.

Thank you for your understanding and support. We are looking forward to a fun and safe
Sports Day for everyone!



https://www.gofundme.com/f/help-support-fatemehs-family-as-she-battles-leukaemia?attribution_id=sl:d1242b57-ba4c-4dc4-9add-49a0342ea3c1&lang=en_GB&utm_campaign=fp_sharesheet&utm_medium=customer&utm_source=whatsapp

